
  

 

  

 

 

27th May 2025  

Stage 1 Reptile Park Excursion  

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
This year our Stage 1 students have been learning about Living Things and will be taking 
part in an excursion to the Australian Reptile Park to enhance their knowledge.  
 
Please find the excursion details below.  
 
When: Wednesday 27th August 2025 
 
Time: Departing School 9:00 am and arriving back at school at 3:00 pm. Please have 
your child at school by 8:50am so we can mark the roll and board the buses.  
 
Cost: $27.00 per student 
 
Transport: Coach (with seatbelts) 
 
Please bring: lunch, fruit break, recess, water bottle, raincoat and sunscreen.  
 
Students must wear: Full school uniform, school hat and comfortable walking shoes.  
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If your family feels concerned by the financial commitment for this excursion, please contact our office on 49549551 or fill 
out a student assistance form in the forms section on School Bytes.  Our school has options available to financially support families for 
school-based events. In all instances, confidentiality will be upheld, and it will be an arrangement by school administration and parents 
only. It is so important that every family feels this excursion is a possibility, we want every student to know they have the choice to go. 

 
 
Giorgia McFarlane  & Jack Kehoe                Tim Lewis 
Organising Teachers                                                            Principal                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 

8 Margot Ave Glendale East NSW 2278 PH: 4954 9551 F: 4956 6248                           

W: www.glendalee-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  E: glendalee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Glendale East Public School 
 
 
 

 

 

 


